
Based on the Alberta Government guidelines and in consultation with people within the VBC 

community, SMALL GROUPS have the following protocols in place: 

Before Arrival 

• Please do not attend if you: test positive for COVID-19; have a cough, fever, shortness of breath, 
runny nose, or sore throat that is not related to a pre-existing illness or health condition; have been 
in contact with someone known to have COVID-19; or have travelled outside Canada within the last 
14 days. (alberta.ca/coronavirus-info-for-albertans.aspx) 
 

Arrival 

• When entering the building, please sanitize your hands 

• Maintain physical distancing with people not part of your household 

• Once everyone has arrived, lock the doors 

• Masks are mandatory for the duration of the event 

• Please do not move any chairs or tables 

• The kitchen is unavailable for use 

• Please only use your pre-assigned rooms and the washrooms  

• Please take attendance of your group  

Departure 

• Please leave chairs in their place 

• If you test positive for COVID-19 after an event, please immediately contact AHS and 

office@vbchurch.ca 

 

 

Always remember to respect others, respect our neighborhood witnesses  
and take these guidelines seriously. 

 

http://alberta.ca/coronavirus-info-for-albertans.aspx
office@vbchurch.ca

